
   
 

 

 

 

May 19, 2021 

 

Re:  Department Name Change 

 

 

Dear Dean Alyssa Kiesow. 

 

 

The faculty within the Department of Languages, Literature, and Communication Studies propose 

changing the department name to Department of English, Communication, and Global Languages. 

The name change better identifies and reflects the programs represented in our department (i.e., 

English, Communication Studies, Spanish, German, Chinese, as well as courses in French).  

 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth K. Haller, PhD 

Chair for the Department of Languages, Literature, and Communication Studies 

Associate Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences 

Associate Professor of English 

Northern State University 

Office: (605) 626-7705 

Email:  Elizabeth.Haller@northern.edu 
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